

PHONE 254-559-6228

P.O. BOX 1466 100 EAST ELM STREET FAX 254-559-7104

BRECKENRIDGE, TEXAS 76424 EMAIL: VMOORE@BRECKENRIDGETEXAS.COM

> **BOARD OF DIRECTORS** GREG PITZER, PRESIDENT RONNIE ANDERSON DAVID DUGGAN NIC MCCLYMOND MIKE PARRACK KEVIN SIMMONS DR. WADE TOOMBS

> > **EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR** VIRGIL MOORE, PCED

December 13, 2018

City of Breckenridge Planning and Zoning Commission City of Breckenridge Mayor and City Commission

Dear P & Z Commission and Breckenridge City Commission,

The Breckenridge EDC board was informed by our prospective builder that he had decided to cancel his plans to build townhomes on the 600 block of West Wheeler Street.

Therefore, the Breckenridge EDC respectfully withdraws our request to have the zoning changed on that block from R-1 to R-1B.

Thank you for your consideration of this matter at your two previous Planning & Zoning meetings.

Sincerely,

Virgil Moore

Executive Director

ingl Maure